
 
 
 
 
 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Indiana State Board of Education 
 

Scott Bogan, Director of Higher Education and Educator Preparation Programs 

December 9, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Extending State Accreditation – Martin University School of Education 
 
 

Per its original recommendation for approval, the Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) required 
Martin University to begin the process of applying for membership and accreditation from the 
Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP). IDOE is pleased to report that Martin 
University has successfully completed Phase II of the CAEP application process and is now eligible 
for CAEP accreditation with a site visit scheduled in spring 2022. 

 
To ensure state recognition does not lapse, IDOE requests the state board grant continued 
recognition through fall 2022 for the following: 

 
School of Education – Early Childhood Education and Elementary Education – Martin 
University 

 
IDOE will monitor the status of the spring 2022 visit and will provide an update to the state board in 
fall 2022. 
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